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The Warren Center Hosts 24th Annual Fantasy Football Draft Night 

 

 

DALLAS (August 29, 2017)-The 24th Annual Fantasy Football Draft Night benefitting The 

Warren Center took place on Friday, August 25th. Over 400 Participants drafted their own 

Fantasy Football team and will compete in a league of friends and colleagues throughout the 

NFL Season.   

 

This year’s event featured: 

 

 NBC 5 Today Co-Anchor Marc Fein as Emcee.  

 Live Entertainment provided by Jolie Holliday and Sonny Burgess Duo 

 National Anthem performed by “Hearts of Maya” founder Maya Delgado 

 Silent and Live Auction packages which included trips, sports memorabilia and 

more. 

 Opportunity to meet Former Dallas Cowboys Player, Phil Pozderac 

 Heads or Tails sponsored by Whole Foods.  

 Cocktail reception with dinner buffet. 

 

The event raised over $200,000 for children with special needs being served by The Warren 

Center.  

 

“We are so thankful for the incredible generosity we saw here tonight”, said Tara Null, Director 

of Development for The Warren Center.  “The money raised will impact hundreds of lives, 

giving children the chance they deserve to succeed in life and giving parents the tools needed to 

advocate for their children.” 

 

The “Super Bowl Champion” of the fantasy football event will receive two season ticket 

packages to the 2018-2019 Dallas Cowboys season. Winners of each league will receive an 

autographed football signed by Former Cowboys Player, Randy White. 

 

For more information, please contact Tara Null at 972-490-9055 or 214-709-8901 or email 

Tara.Null@TheWarrenCenter.org.  
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About The Warren Center 

The Warren Center is a non-profit organization that advocates, serves and empowers children 

and families impacted by developmental delays and disabilities. More than 2,500 families each 

year depend on The Warren Center to be “first responders” offering early detection and 

intervention strategies for their children.  

To learn more, go to www.thewarrencenter.org or call 972-490-9055. 

 


